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The Babb Elementary School building itself is ready for students. Savannah has the building 
looking fresh and clean. Cubby from BHS helped with waxing of the floors.

We don't have a teacher just yet. We have some leads on staffing and will have that finalized 
before school starts.

Rebecca and I made two community visits to the school to meet, greet and register students. 
The first visit we registered 7 Babb Elementary students and 1 in town student. On our second 
visit we registered 6 Babb Elementary students and 3 in town students. So, we have a total of 
13 students registered with 4 more to check in on. We have a couple grade levels with 0 
students.

Communications with the community were welcomed and very informative. Babb families are 
proud and supportive of their school and students. Their teamwork is an asset to the 
community. We will be providing school supplies for all students.

The students we met were pleasant and looked right at home in the school-they are comfortable 
in and proud of their school.

 Go Babb Mustangs Go




